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Katherine Brant

Under the F.O.I.A. I would like to request a copy of the letter that was sent on November 4th 2014 to the Board of
Education's attorney Darcy Kriha, from Board Pressident David Stachura and Vice President Patricia Godziszewski. In

electronic form via my email address is preferable.

James ] Tompson



